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Subject: Reference Letter for Easy Conferences Ltd. and Mr. Petros Stratis 

It gives me great pleasure to be writing this recommendation letter about Easy Conferences 
Ltd. and its Managing Director, Mr. Petros Stratis. 

I have known Mr. Stratis for over 20 years, since we organized together my first conference 
(Coordination 2000). That was the beginning of an excellent cooperation and since then I 
have organized with him and his company over 50 international events, more often than not 
with hundreds of participants. You may find a list of the conferences we have organized 
together here: https://www.cs.ucy.ac.cy/seit/conferences/. In addition, we have in the pipeline 
a number of additional events to be organized over the next several years. 

Easy Conferences Ltd. operates in a manner which covers every angle of a conference. From 
the moment that we will decide to hold a conference they will take over and cover every 
single need apart from the actual academic presentations. They interact with all participants 
and suppliers, they handle registrations and payments, and they coordinate the event 
throughout. 

Their performance and professional dedication is exemplary, whether the event is a modest 
one of a few tens of participants or a big one with several hundred people. After the 
completion of every event I have organized with them, I have been the recipient of very 
positive remarks from the event’s participants, regarding the organization of it as well as the 
services of Easy Conferences Ltd. It is not surprising that through the contacts Easy 
Conferences Ltd. has made from the events we organized together, they were approached to 
organize future editions of these events outside Cyprus or other events.  

Overall, I strongly believe that Easy Conferences Ltd. is a very competent conference 
organizer company by any international standards and I would not hesitate to recommend 
them to anyone who would like to organize a successful conference. 

Yours Faithfully 

 
George A. Papadopoulos 
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